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Dates for your diary: 

Saturday 28th November.     
Pre-school Christmas Fayre.     
10am-12pm.                              
St Peter's Church Hall. 

 

Wednesday 16th December.    
Pre-School Nativity. 1:30.      
At St. Peter's Church followed 
by refreshments in the church 
hall. 

 

Friday 4th December – Last 
post for letters to Santa.  

 

 

Holiday dates 

Christmas 

Close: Wed 16th Dec 2015 

Re-open: Tues 5th Jan 2016 

 

07986 458081 

Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter and for your continued support of our pre-school. 

We hope that you have all enjoyed accessing your child's digital learning journey 
and taking a look at their progress. If you have any questions please contact your 
child's key person in pre-school.  

Smartie tubes 

A huge thank you for your generosity in filling your child's smarties tube. We 
raised £183 and will be using towards some new electronic toys to support 
learning about technology. 

With thanks… 

Pre-school are very grateful to all families and local businesses who have donated 
prizes towards our Christmas Fayre. There are some fantastic prizes up for grabs, 
we are looking forward to discovering who will be the lucky winners!  

A Festive Helping Hand 

In preparation for the Christmas Fayre we are inviting you to make some small 
donations towards some of the stalls we have planned. 

• W/C 16th  Nov: tombola and raffle prizes 

• W/C 23rd Nov: Pre-loved 

• Friday 27th Nov: Homemade cakes  

Santa Letters 

Bring a smile to your little one’s face this Christmas with a personalised letter from 
Santa! Additional order forms and full instructions are available from pre-school, 
letters cost £3 each with all proceeds going to Elworth Pre-School Group.  

Quiz Night 

Many thanks to all who attended the pre-school quiz  night,  great  fun  was  had  by  all!  
Approximately  £75  was  raised,  that  will  be  used  to  support  pre-­‐school.      


